
Sandy Montero Announces Departure from Floor Covering
Weekly

 
Sandy Montero recently announced his departure from the leadership position at Floor Covering Weekly. He
served for some time as publisher and editor-in-chief, aproximately 22 years (1994 to 2016). To fill the void, Amy
Rush-Imber will be stepping in as editor-in-chief.
 
According to an article, published in Floor Focus September 1, 2016, he will remain active in the floor covering
business.
 

 

 
 
Floor Covering Media, a business network serving the floor covering industry, provides readers timely, objective
news and information about flooring topics.
 

http://www.floordaily.net/flooring-news/sandy-montero-announces-departure-from-floor-covering-weekly
http://www.floorcoveringmedia.com


 
Readers may conveniently retrieve this timely, objective news and information at Floor Search.info, which is Floor
Covering Media's public search engine.

http://www.floorsearch.info
http://www.floorsearch.info

